
Neighborhood Council 9 
Thursday, March 12, 2020 

First Church of the Nazarene: 1727 2nd Ave. South 

Barney Danishefsky Presiding. 

Council Members Present: Barney Danishefsky, Karen Gray, Scott Miranti, and 
Jeff Lauver. 

Council Members Absent:  Shannon Wilson. 

7:02 PM meeting called to order by Barney Danishefsky. 

Pledge of Allegiance recited. 

Old Business: 
• January meeting minutes read. Scott motioned and Jeff seconded. Public was asked to 

comment:  none. Unanimously approved. 
• Kranz Park:  Fundraising hasn’t gone well. The city parks director is 

waiting for the GFHS construction to be finished to approach Sletten 
Construction again. 

Other Business: 
• Council #9’s City Commission Update – Work Session – slated for 

5/19/2020. Jeff Lauver designated to attend. 
• Lanni reviewed the attendance policy.  
• Make-up training for Jeff, Scott and Shannon to be scheduled soon. 

New Business: 
• Jan Cahill, Chairman of the School Board and Tom Moore, Superintendent GFPS: 

Discussed the proposed levy. The levy will raise $1,750,000 for elementary education. 
Neighborhood Council: 

• Barney and Karen attended the Town Hall presented by the police and 
sheriff’s department. Ted Gray mentioned that he’s thinking about adding 
additional cameras to his security system and registering it with GFPD. 

•  
Meeting adjourned at 7:55 p.m. 

• Scott motioned to adjourn. Jeff seconded. Unanimously approved. 

Respectfully submitted by Karen Gray 


